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Weekly News – Friday 9th March 2018  

 

Year 3 
 

What a difference a week makes! The snow has melted 
and the children have finally been able to enjoy their 
playground again. We have been discussing our new 
playground rules that includes showing respect for 
playground equipment.    

In English, we have started writing in role as the Pebble 
from The Pebble in My Pocket. The children have 
imagined what it must have been like to be kicked and 
stamped on by a dinosaur.  

In Maths, we have been learning all about fractions. We 
have been discussing what a fraction is and identifying 
the numerator and denominator. We have also started 
to find fractions of shapes, objects and amounts.   

Have a lovely weekend.  

Year Three Team  

 

Homework Reminder 

English:  

We would like the children to complete a grammar task using 
conjunctions. There is a worksheet for them to complete in their English 
Homework books.  

Spellings:  

Please learn week 8 spellings.  

Reading: 

We would like you to continue reading your books as often as you can 
and writing a minimum of 2 comments in your diaries each week. 

 

 

Date Reminder 

 21st and 22nd March- Parent 
consultations  

 

Announcements 
Multiplication Tests 

Friday 16th March 

Bronze 10x table 

Silver 8 x table 

Gold 11 x table 

Ultimate 12 x table 
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